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August 4th Lorie and I headed out to the 10th Annual Can't
Afford Sturgis Bash at Heiding Acres Campground on Hwy 54 E
outside Wis. Rapids. This event has seen many location changes
throughout the years, along with the groups name and I think
they are on to something now.
Held at an excellent secluded spot with great rough camping and
scenery, you can spend the time partying or have some private
time without the travel or expense of a regular trip. We have
always been treated very well (as we are at most events) with
respect and courtesy. Once having many attendees, this event is
in it's rebuilding stages and 2008 will in my opinion be a stellar
year for the event. As the name states, the party is for those of us
that would rather stay home and party locally during the biggest
rally in the country (Sturgis). Always held on the first weekend
of August, the weather is usually cooperative. Keep an eye on the FRP cal-
ender for the 11th Annual Can't Afford Sturgis Bash and we'll see you there.


